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RECOMMENDA TION

GOVERNOR JOHN B. CONNALLY
September 11, 1976

TERRY O'DONNELL

Keep in touch during campaign period,
Thanks so much for taking responsibility
for Texas.

How do things look?

I think our friend from Georgia is pretty
vulnerable in the area of national defense.

I would appreciate anything you can do in
this area. /
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